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Oregonians do not need another tax.  Instead of creating another tax, lets use more 

of the existing alcohol tax revenue for behavioral health programs.  No need to raise 

prices more, hurting small businesses and consumers.  Oregon already collects 

enough money.  Lets focus on trimming the fat.  Governement has continued getting 

raises, while private citizense have not. 


